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As we reopen the museum, we are still running short on Caboose Train Crews.  
 
We need to have crews for our caboose train for weekends.  
Our Superintendent of Operations, Loren Ross, sure could use the help of all the 
members. 
 
Several of our officers and directors have been helping keep the caboose train running 
up to this point, however we still need our other members help.  
 
Thank you to all the members who showed up to help us out at the museum. 
 
My report is short this month and I hope to have more at the next meeting.  
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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